
Hills of Gold Wind Farm Application Number SSD 9679

I firmly object to the Hills of Gold Wind Farm Proposal. The following are the reasons why:−

• Industrialisation of the mountains in the Crawney/Nundle area e.g.
WP19 and WP23 are the nearest to me and the area adjacent to WP20 is to be used for storage
of oil — generators — batteries and is directly above the head of Perrys Creek, which will be
detrimental to the water supply

• Upper Hunter Shire is involved but has made no contact with people in the area
• No one from the people involved in the building of this project has bothered to contact me
• I retired here on 40 hectares for the peace and tranquillity of the area and a view of Crawney

Mountain
• The native wildlife is abundant e.g. Kangaroos, Koalas, wombats, spotted quolls, dingoes,

echidnas, tortoises and eagles, black cockatoos feed off the Casaurina trees along the banks of
Perrys Creek, parrots, kookaburras etc.

• My home is within 1.4 klms (as the crows fly) of the mountain tops
• My water supply is from Perrys Creek, of which the head is sourced very close to the top of the

mountains
• The noise and visibility of wind turbines is not beneficial to the area
• There will be a very detrimental effect to my resale value

• No offer of compensation
• This whole project will be detrimental to my lifestyle and the whole area.
• I have provided relevant photos No. 1 — No. 9

Nos 1 and 2 — Perrys Creek in flood and debris from excavation on Crawney
No 3 — Head of Perrys Creek
Nos 4, 5, 6, 7, 8 and 9 — Views of Crawney Mountain from my property

I would like my personal details withheld. I have not made any reportable political donations in the
previous two years.



12:8B03
0g

0g
00

/0








